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Mrs Llewellyn retired in December 2007. 
 
 
 

It has not been possible to trace the newspapers from which these articles originate. However, 
some will undoubtedly be from The Swindon Advertiser. If you are the owner of any of these 

articles and wish to be credited, please contact us. Thank you. 


